
 

 

 

29th February 2024  

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Staff  

  

We are pleased and proud to confirm that following our recent Ofsted inspection on 23rd and 24th 

January 2024, 'QEGS continues to be a Good school'.  Sally Wicken (Lead Inspector) and her team, 

agreed with our self-evaluation of our strengths and our areas being improved.  The full report can be 

accessed here www.qegs.link/ofstedreport2024. 

  

Anne Martin, CEO of QEGSMAT, wishes to pass on her thanks to all the staff for their hard work and 

commitment, for the wealth of extra-curricular activities they offer and for working to continually improve 

the life chances of all students at QEGS.  Thank you to all the students for their hard work and efforts and 

to the parents, carers, and wider community for their continued support.   

  

Nick Moore, the Chair of Governors added that the students are a credit to the school and their good 

behaviour and attitude was praised by the inspectors.  The hard work put in by the school staff has been 

recognised and the Governors applaud their dedication.   

 

Well done to students and staff and thank you to parents and carers for your ongoing support.   

 

Yours faithfully  

  

  

  

 

Scott Garrity 

Headteacher  
 

https://www.qegs.link/ofstedreport2024

